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I have felt for quite some time that An Garda Siochana should permit entry to officers of ALL 
RANKS from outside police forces. 
I feel that the present restriction should be abolished,  as by doing so, it would assist the MUCH 
NEEDED reform of the force. 
At present I believe that the absence of any entry route for experienced Police Officers, Detective 
Sergents and Inspectors - especially from within the PSNI - is curtailing best changes within the 
Garda Siochana. 
 

 




